
From: Brooke Cabatic 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 11:40 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 

 
Hello, 

 
In regards to section 5 the "bicycle classification maps" I strongly urge that 7th Ave be 
seriously considered as the Major City Bikeway running North/South throughout the 
Irvington, Sabin & King neighborhoods. (sections B3 & C3) 

 
I live on 7th at the South end of this corridor and watch daily as bike riders are 
continually put in danger by cars speeding, cars narrowly passing the bikers anywhere 
on 7th but especially around the turnabouts, cars not stopping at stop signs and 
more. With out any additional safety measures on this street over the last 15 years (or 
more), it has become an alternative to MLK with no regard to the families and the 
neighborhood in which these vehicles travel through. I would love to see 7th become 
safer for bicycles, pedestrians and children crossing for school. I believe this Greenway 
or Bikeway would be a great solution for so many of the problems we face on 7th Ave. 

We truly appreciate your consideration for our concerns. 

The Cabatic Family 
 


